
Oak class 
I hope that you have all had a good learning week at home. Thank 
you for the photos of home learning that were sent to me this week, as 
always it is lovely to see what you have been doing. 

Mrs Cox.                         

   

                                 

 

Well done for having a go at the 
science experiment Alfie – it looks 
like it worked too. You have also 
created a superb looking maths 
games. Well done – let me know 
when you’ve had a chance to play 
it. Lovely framed nature artwork 
inspired by Andy Goldsworthy – it 
looks like a bumble bee. 



     

                      

    

   

 

Well done Kirby, another super arithmetic test result this week and I’m impressed with your 
multiplication knowledge – 100 questions answered in 25 minutes. Can you find the words in Kirby’s 
word search? 

Super maths Nathan – I’m very impressed with your 
arithmetic score too.  Dinner looks delicious – I hope 
it tasted as good as it looks. 


